

Subject: : Fly Fishing Events and Meet-ups

Topic: : Neshannock 3/9 or 3/10

Re: Neshannock 3/9 or 3/10

Author: : streamerguy

Date: : 2013/3/28 16:46:21

URL:

I can't Saturday, going steelheading. I big maybe for tomorrow or Sunday. Not sure, and if I do it'll probably be a late night/early morning decision. Conditions should be good though.